

17<sup>th</sup> September, 2019

Dr Pagano Maurizio President Italian Society of Phlebolymphology

RE: Italian Society of Phlebolymphology - Application to the UIP

Dear Dr Maurizio,

The General Council of the International Union of Phlebology/Union Internationale de Phlebologie (UIP) convened on the 24th August, 2019 and voted in support of the Italian Society of Phlebolymphology's application to the UIP as a Member Society. Your society is now one of 75 societies admitted to the UIP.

We would like to remind you that societies are required to inform the UIP of any changes to their executive structure so that the UIP can make sure that your society is invited to each UIP General Council Meeting.

Please accept our congratulations on your admission and we look forward to your society's contribution to the UIP.

Yours sincerely,

Electronic Signature

Mark Meissner,

General Secretary

International Union of Phlebology

Mark Musine